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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 
Monday 17th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your child is part of the current winning House, Darwin, and therefore 

this group of children are invited to join in with the House award. 

 

On Tuesday 8th January 2019, children from the Darwin House will have an opportunity to visit Activity 

World for their reward.  This trip will leave school shortly after 9.00am and return back to school for their 

normal lunchtime arrangement.   

 

Please can you send in with your child a long sleeved top, trousers and socks in a named bag to change  

into for the trip to Activity World.  We ask that all children have their water bottles with them for this trip. 

Should your child not be dressed as requested by Activity World policy, they will not be able to attend the 

trip. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return by email by Friday 4th January 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

Activity World House Reward 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Class: ___________________________________ 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Activity World Trip on Tuesday 8th January 2019. 

 

 

Signed: __________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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